From: M=l _ 7y
Sent: 22 April 2013 17:41

To: Robert Finegold

Cc: Mauro Santoliquido

Subject: RE: "=

Robert and the Lettings Team at Hadleigh Residential have been very helpful in finding a
tenant for my flat.

They did it quickly, professionally and were very friendly. They made the whole

process effortless.
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